
Year 6 Spring 1 Project homework – Fallen Fields  

 

Find out when poppy wearing began. 

Explain to a parent or carer all about 

it and why the poppy was chosen as a 

symbol of remembrance. 

Make a scrap book or fact file to 

present information about famous 

figures of the war, including people such 

as Wilfred Owen, Walter Tull, Edith 

Cavell and Sergeant Stubby. 

Find out about the Woman’s Land Army. Who 

were they and what did they do? Make a fact 

file or non-chronological report to show the 

information you find. 

Research technology in WW1 

and present the information 

to your family. Perhaps you 

could use a PowerPoint 

presentation. 

Watch footage of the annual 

Remembrance Day service, held at the 

Cenotaph in London. Describe how it 

makes you feel. Write a prayer or 

reflective poem that could be said at 

the service. 

Design your own war memorial. You could 

even make it as a 3-D model and 

consider where you would place it in the 

local area and why. 

Read some war poetry. Think about how these 

things make you feel and use this to create some 

artwork showing your emotions. 

Investigate differences 

between life in WW1 Britain 

and life today. 

Write a book review of the novel 

Private Peaceful by Michael Morpurgo. 

Share your views with others in your 

family. 

Talk to your family and find out if any 

members of your family lived through 

WW1 and what happened.  

Help a sibling with their homework. Create a character profile of 

a soldier in the war. Maybe 

you could use the name of 

someone from the local area 

and imagine what their life 

may have been like. 

Your own idea! Be as creative as you want. 

 

 

Please complete THREE over the half-term and send them in as soon as they are complete.  

While restrictions are in place, the best way to submit your child’s homework is to send a photo on Class Dojo. You 

could also attach a photograph of a model, PowerPoint, Word document etc.  

Tasks can be completed in a variety of ways – be as creative as you want! 

Please always ensure you have adult permission/supervision if you are using the internet for research. 

 

  


